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Branch Bubble 4 

Martin and Jenny Howard drove their 1970 4-door saloon over from Standlake to 
visit Pam and Ash Holmes.  It just counts as a Branch Bubble - can you spot Ash’s  
1970 Traveller?       Castle Eaton, 29 July 2020


Branch Bubble 5 

Steve Chater popped out from Cirencester to meet new Branch members Ruth and 
Seb Parsons. Ruth says, “When I was a little girl one of my Mum’s best friends had a 
Morris Traveller.  I loved her and the car and have wanted one ever since!  Over 40 
years later I have been able to buy my dream car - a 1971 Traveller called Daisy. I’m 
really enjoying driving her to Swindon every day. I was so nervous at first but it 
seems quite normal now!”   
Steve says, “I was able to answer a few questions that Ruth had about Daisy, and help 
with the list of parts she needs. Nothing too serious, mainly grommets and rubber 
seals. They both thanked our club for the efforts we have taken to make them feel 
part of our ‘family’.”      Quenington, 3 August 2020


